
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
January 27, 2004 

 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Subject:  Ordinance to rescind the ordinances changing West Juneau Avenue  

               between North 17th Street and North 18th Street and a portion of 
               West McKinley Avenue between North 17th Street and North 18th Street 
               to Pedestrian Mall, in the 17th Aldermanic District of the City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 The redevelopment of the area bounded by West Juneau Avenue, West McKinley 
Avenue, North 17th Street and North 20th Street would require that the status of 

Pedestrian Mall be removed from the aforementioned portions of public streets.  This 
would provide for through vehicular traffic.  

 
 We recommend the passage of this ordinance for the development of the area. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

 
 
 

      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
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